
Pacific Power filed a general rate case and a Transition Adjustment Mechanism update with the 
Oregon Public Utility Commission.  The combined rate actions would result in a 16.9% rate 
adjustment, or roughly $304 million.  On average, a residential customer with typical energy 
use would see an increase of about $29.47 a month.
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We have led the region in customer cost-saving 
programs, including the Western Energy 
Imbalance Market.  The WEIM allows utilities 
across the West to access the lowest-cost 
energy available.  Since 2014, total WEIM 
benefits across the six-state service area is  
$745 million. PacifiCorp will also join the new 
Extended Day-Ahead Market which will result  
in tremendous savings to customers through 
optimal power purchases a day ahead of time, 
when critical resource decisions are made. 
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